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REAAA HWANG AWARD 2025 

Call for Nomination 

 
The REAAA Hwang Award was established with the generous support of an 
Honorary Member, Mr Hwang Gwang-ung, who is also a former Co-opted Council 
Member of the Association. It recognizes any REAAA member who has made a 
significant contribution to the development of the road sector and regional 
cooperation in Asia and Australasia. The Second Hwang Award will be presented 
at the 17th REAAA Conference (expected to be in Ilsan, Korea, Oct, 2025.) 
 
1. Eligibility 

 
Any individual REAAA member or an employee of member organizations, who 
is nominated by a REAAA Governing Council Member (* Candidates should 
not be currently a member of the Hwang Fund Committee.) 

 
2. Selection Criteria 

 
The Hwang Fund Committee would select a professional who has made a 
significant contribution to REAAA and its activities by fulfilling key roles and 
responsibilities for an appreciable period, to ensure the Association to achieve 
its goals that are emphasized in the Constitution, Article 3.  
 
The Committee also would recognize his/her dedication to establish a solid 
foothold for more exposure of REAAA and its activities at the international 
level and to nurture next generation in the sector.  
 
Through the Committee review procedure, the candidates are expected to prove 
his/her achievements related to following criteria. 
 
A. Continuous involvement in the Association for an appreciable period 

B. Successful performance of major responsibilities within the Association 

C. Contribution to achievement of Article 3 in the REAAA Constitution 

D. Dedication to establish a solid foothold for more exposure of REAAA and 

its activities at the international level 

E. Commitment for the Association’s future 
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3. Award 

- A plaque and prize money (10,000 US Dollars) will be awarded to the 
winner. 

 
4. Applications  

 
The application must include: 
- a completed application form and a curriculum vitae (e-mail soft copy 

to kirc@kroad.or.kr) 
- a letter of nomination from a current member of the REAAA 

Governing Council (a sealed original copy by post to the address below) 
 
Application form can be obtained from the REAAA Korean Chapter 
(kirc@kroad.or.kr). 

 
5. Schedule 
 

Call for Nominations 2 May 2024 

Deadline for submission of nomination 26 July 2024 

Committee Review 
(Hwang Fund Committee) 

Sept.-Nov. 2024 

Selection of Awardee December 2024 

Approval of REAAA Governing Council 
(123rd REAAA Council Meeting) 

May 2025 

Hwang Fund Award 
(17th REAAA Conference) 

October 2025 

 
6. Contact 

Mr. Jay Park (REAAA Korean Chapter) 

Tel.: +82-2-3490-1082  

E-mail: kirc@kroad.or.kr  

Address: Korea Road Association, 8F, 26, Wiryeseoil-ro, Sujeong gu, 

Seongnam-si, Gyeonggi-do, Korea 13647 (The nomination letter should 

arrive by 26 July, 2024. Kindly address to Mr. Jay Park.) 
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